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Comments: I object to the exploratory drilling plan for Jenny Gulch, Black Hills National Forest.

The potential risk to the water supply for the communities downstream is much too high.

I am counting on the  National Forest Administration to do it's part in keeping

our precious water safe for all who depend upon it.

   While this is not true mining, it certainly will set the stage for mining which we certainly 

do not want in this watershed.

 

Thank you


